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31 July 2024 
 

 
A meeting of Cainscross Town Council’s Recreation Committee will be held on Tuesday 6 August 2024 
commencing at 10am in the Pavilion, Victory Park. 
 
Signed 

 
Jeni Marshall 
Town Clerk 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

1. To note apologies    
2. To approve the minutes of the last meeting of the Committee  
3. To receive any declarations of interest 
4. To receive any representations from members of the public  

(Each member of the public is entitled to speak once only in respect of business itemised 
on the agenda and shall not speak for more than three minutes) 

5. To receive the Clerks report 
6. To consider planting daffodil bulbs on the Foxmoor Estate as per a 2001 agreement with 

Gloucestershire County Council 
7. To consider purchasing signs from Keep Britain Tidy regarding Dog waste 
8. To consider the monthly playground reports   
9. To discuss accidents in the play area at Victory Park and discuss preventative solutions 
10. To consider creating a triangular pollinator patch by the Pavilions at Victory Park, 

working with Stroud Valleys Project. 
11. To consider planting a sensory area in Victory Park play area 
12. To approve a quotation from Stroud Valleys Project for planting trees in Victory Park 
13. To receive and note the first-year report on the new play area sent to National Lottery 
14. To consider a quotation for additional CCTV on the Pavilion in Victory Park 
15. To consider some alterations to the ‘No Fly’ policy for drones in our open spaces 
16. To consider a complaint regarding the positioning of the pollinator patches by the play 

area at Elm Road Field 
17. To note recent vandalism at Elm Road play area and further discuss improvements 
18. To note the date and time of the next meeting of the committee 
 

Members of the Public are Welcome to Attend 
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